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so my question to the council members is do you think the city staff or department heads that are in the field working on a
daily basis have a responsibility to the public to keep our city streets safe ? and do you think if the staff or department
heads see something in the field or even in a building  that could be a hazard to public safety or even a hazard to the staff
working in that area  should be reported the proper department and brought up to the city council members to take action
on ? and also don't you think it's the sole responsibility of the city to  make sure all of our streets and buildings and road
R/W are free from hazards to the public . and my last thing i would like to make clear is how do you think you have
handled the toxic water running out of the old county landfill over the last 10 years?    i would like for this to be in the next
meeting for public comment or letters from the public not sure what word to use for you guys so let me know if this will
make it into your next meeting or do i need to send it in as another type of comment and questions have a great day
things are going to change soon trust me we have got new eyes opened up now and i do think the city and county have
failed to do their jobs and cover their responsibilities as a public servant shame on you all        

--  
Mitch Patton 
360-903-9040


